
Overview 

WORLD HEALTH ORGANIZATION RENOVATION OF ADAMAWA STATE OFFICE 
BUILDING 

WHO is seeking the services of 3 construction companies for the renovation of Adamawa 
state office buildings. 

Completed RFP forms are available at the UNGM website with the following links: 

https://www.ungm.org/UNUser/Notice/68425 

Click on ‘documents’ 

Or 

https://www.ungm.org/ 

Click on ‘business opportunities’ 

Proposals are to be submitted as Indicated in the bid documents. Deadline for submission 
is 19th March, 2018. 

Other instructions are as stated in the bid documents 

 

https://www.ungm.org/UNUser/Notice/68425
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